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COMMENT SHEET 
 
Please provide your comments, concerns, and/or suggestions regarding the proposed North-South 
Connector project.  Your comments are important to us, and we sincerely appreciate your time and 
participation during the public involvement process.  Please submit comments by Friday, May 14, 2021. 
Comments may be mailed or emailed to the contact below. 
 
  Ruth Hook 
  Lochmueller Group, Inc. 
  112 W Jefferson Blvd., Suite 500 
  South Bend, IN 46601 
  Email: rhook@lochgroup.com   
 
Meeting Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
Project: LaPorte North-South Corridor (Des. 1592338)  

 
 

Name: (Please print)  
Address:  
 
COMMENTS:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SIGNATURE:  
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Ruth Hook 
Lochmueller Group, Inc. 
112 W. Jefferson Blvd., Suite 500 
South Bend, Indiana 46601 
 


